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Watermain Replacement and Road Resurfacing 
on Bayview Avenue from Lawrence Avenue East 

to 143 meters north of Lawrence Avenue East; and 
Watermain Replacement on Lawrence Avenue East 

from Mildenhall Road to Bayview Avenue 
Contract: 24ECS-LU-09SU 

Start Date: August 26, 2024  
Restart Date: May 2, 2025 | End Date: May 31, 2025 

*Timeline is subject to change.

This notice provides an update on the construction work involving the replacement of watermain, the 
City-owned portion of substandard water services and road resurfacing on Bayview Avenue from 
Lawrence Avenue East to 143 meters north of Lawrence Avenue East; and on Lawrence Avenue 
East from Mildenhall Road to Bayview Avenue Road. 

Following the winter shutdown, construction activities are tentatively expected to resume on May 2, 
2025, weather permitting. Bayview Avenue westbound ramp to Lawrence Avenue East will 
experience overnight work with full road closure from Friday, May 2 at 7:00 p.m. to Saturday, May 3 
at 11:59 p.m. This closure is required to safely complete the proposed road resurfacing work.  

MAP OF WORK AREA  

WORK STATUS TO DATE 

The City's contractor has completed:  

• Watermain and substandard water service replacement
• Permanent restoration of sidewalk and curb

REMAINING WORK  

Work crews will complete: 

• Road resurfacing including milling and paving, topsoil and sod
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WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

 You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce
the impacts. We appreciate your patience.

 The City will not be responsible for damage to any privately owned items on City property.

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about this construction project, please contact staff listed below.  

Contract 24ECS-LU-09SU 

Project Manager 
Maegan Segne, 905-302-4923,  
Field.Ambassador2@ghd.com   

TTY Hearing Impaired 
Service  

Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) 
Dial 711 (24/7) 

General inquiries 311

Website 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait 

toronto.ca/DonValleyWest




